
 

 

T.B.A.R.C. 

The minutes for March  25th, 2014 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Club President, Jerry Bishop, W8KQ, followed by the Pledge of 

Allegiance.   

Roll Call of the Officers:  

President: Jerry W8KQ - present 

Vice President: Denny KC8UWC - present  

Treasurer: Glenn WK8P - present 

Secretary: Dick W1UP - present 

 

There were nine members and one guest present. 

 

• The minutes from the February meeting were projected on the screen and approved as printed on a 

motion by Denny, KC8UWC, seconded by Leonard, KC8DOJ, motion passed, all in favor. (corrected the 

date to show the correct year and a typo in web site address) 

 

• Glenn gave the treasurer’s report and indicted that there was no change from the previous one. 

 

 

• Jerry, W8KQ, gave a report on the plans for Field Day.  Jerry is taking donations to help with Field Day 

expenses.  Glenn mentioned that the Bay City Club did not have problems with interference when using 

multiple antennas.  He was going to attempt to contact them to see how they had their filters set up. 

 

• A motion was made by Jim, KC8RIW and seconded by Leonard, KC8DOJ, to purchase a weather radio at a 

cost of up to $40.00 to be used as a door prize at the Weather Spotter Training on April 22nd.  The purpose 

of this was to publicize TBARC.  Jerry and Len are going to contact Mark Gurisko to get permission to do 

this.  Dick will purchase the radio and handle the publicity. 

 

 

•  W1UP brought up the possibility of having a swap – discussion was tabled until next month. 

 

A presentation was made using web links, on shortened 80 meter antennas and license upgrade study materials.  

Links to the information can be found on the ThunderBayARC.org site under the “Links” menu. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:50 PM on a motion by Earl, KC8TC, seconded by Jerry,W8KQ. 


